


stipulated in Article 33 of the Charter, will be discussed at 

the subsequent sessions of the Committee.  

 

We share the view that when the Committee exhausts its 

discussion in this connection, it would prove to be a good basis 

for advancing the appropriate application of the tools at the 

disposal of the UN for conflict prevention and sustaining peace.  

 



Mr. Chairman, 

 


